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“ SERVING THE PEOPLE OF LAKE COUNTY WITH PRIDE” 
 

 
Dear Potential user, 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you of our support for the TRIOS platform.  
We recently procured  Steve’s solution solution with PSIC and county funds to bring and 
link all of the cities and their respective agencies in our county together. All in all we have 
15 cities and over 30 agencies that have connected their radio systems. 
Steve Calabrese, the founder of the company worked with the Lake County engineers 
directly for over 6 months testing and verifying that the system did what he said it would do 
for us and even more. It did. 
 
We have been running our system now with 800MHz EDACS talk groups connected to 
various UHF, VHF, and 800 MHz systems in FM and P25 mode for just over 1 year and it 
has performed flawlessly. 
 
At first I was a bit skeptical because dealing with the 2-way radio companies and cross-band 
repeater companies; I thought I had heard it all before. I now strongly believe in Steve’s 
vision to create a “community” of radio system users across the USA where any system, 
regardless of location, radio technology, or band can seamlessly connect nationwide. 
 
As the director for Homeland Security in my region, I strongly advise you let Steve and his 
company have the chance to prove their platform and engineering expertise. 
 
We were faced with having to have our surrounding cities buy new radio systems and digital 
2-way radios and build out our 800MHz infrastructure. Because of Steve and his company’s 
vision, we were able to accomplish much more, allow every agency to keep their existing 
system while still communicating seamlessly, and save over $15 million dollars of taxpayer 
monies to better allocate. 
 
We are delighted to be early adopters of this national “community directory” for law 
enforcement and emergency service radio systems and hope to connect with your 
department to share information and resources should the need ever arise. 
 
If you should have any questions on the Illinois Lakes Region Interoperability system, 
please feel free to contact me at the email or telephone number below. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne S. Hunter 
Regional Director of Homeland Security 
(847) 377-7026 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


